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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Early Morning Four-Hour Closure of Eastbound I-80 

At Gilman Street in Berkeley, May 12, 2022 

 

BERKELEY – Caltrans has scheduled an early morning closure of eastbound Interstate 80 

at the Gilman interchange May 12. Westbound I-80 will remain open. 

 

Eastbound I-80 will be shut down at 1 a.m. Thursday, May 12 and reopen at 5 a.m. The 

purpose of the closure is to accommodate work on the bicycle/pedestrian overcrossing 

Caltrans is building south of Gilman Street. Motorists are advised to use alternate routes 

if possible. 

 

Motorists going toward Sacramento on I-80 will be directed to take the Gilman Street 

exit and then use the Gilman onramp to get back on eastbound I-80. Flaggers will be 

on hand to guide motorists. California Highway Patrol officers will be on hand and CMS 

signs will also guide motorists. 

 

For 24/7 traffic updates, follow 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBAY. For real-time 

traffic, click on Caltrans QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/.  
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